
 

 

Utopian Academy for the Arts * 2750 Forest Parkway Ellenwood, GA  30294 * www.utopianacademy.com 

Standard Press Release 

 

Contact Information: 

Utopian Academy for the Arts 

Pamela Dingle, Executive Director 

470.446.1070 

admin@utopianacademy.com 

 

Release Date: 

September 25, 2024 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Utopian Academy for the Arts Inclement Weather Update 

Asynchronous Virtual Learning on Thursday, Sept. 26, 2024 

Schools Closed on Friday, Sept. 27, 2024 
 

 

Utopian Academy for the Arts Network of Schools has determined that schools will shift to an asynchronous 

learning model on Thursday, September 26, 2024, due to the information provided by the National Weather 

Service regarding the advancing weather system.  Asynchronous learning means that teachers will send out 

assignments via school communication portals. Scholars will be provided assignments that reinforce previously 

learned content via the communication streams below: 

 

Utopian Academy for the Arts Elementary           Message sent via Classroom Dojo 

Utopian Academy for the Arts @ Ellenwood          Message sent via Infinite Campus or Classroom Dojo 

Utopian Academy for the Arts @ Trilith           Message sent via Infinite Campus for Assignments 

Utopian Academy for the Arts High School            Message sent via Infinite Campus for Assignments      

 

 On Friday, September 27, 2024, schools will be closed in conjunction with schools across the metro area. 

Schools are closed to protect the safety of all families and staff.  All athletic events, after school care and 

weekend events are cancelled and will be rescheduled. Further information related to changes in weather systems 

may be found at the following outlets: 

 

● All television and radio stations in the Metro Area:  

● CCPS Infinite Campus portal  

● CCPS Channel 24 (accessible through the CCPS Website)  

● Social Media Platforms  
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